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MRS Lucy Thompson
70 - 70 Darley ST
KILLARNEY HEIGHTS NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

The Forestville RSL has had a long standing position within our community where people of
all ages can meet in a safe, welcoming space. The proposed changes will take away all of the
outdoor areas where our children meet up and play and put way too much focus on the
gambling. There is no need to increase the gambling areas in this facility. Most of the time
those areas are uninhabited anyway!




